
#ChristmasWorks

Please plan ahead at nationalrail.co.uk/christmas
as we work to deliver our Railway Upgrade Plan

24 December to 2 January

Please plan 
ahead as 
Christmas work 
is starting early 
this year and 
there will be 
service changesservice changes

Please plan Please plan 

Kristian, Project Manager


